
EXPIRATION OF THE ENTRY
BAN

 

 

Yesterday September 28 the entry ban for foreign tourists expired.

It means that foreigners without close relatives and work permits can also enter
Ukraine.

However, we must pay attention to the fact that not all airlines know about the end of the
restrictions, so we advise you to check with the airlines in advance to avoid
misunderstandings during boarding.

 

Moreover, the Cabinet of Ministers emphasized the attention of the necessity to have an
up-to-date insurance policy for certain categories of foreigners.

If you have any questions about policies or entry, please contact us.

ABEA will always help!

 

https://abea.com.ua/immigration


Sincerely,
Your ABEA team


